
Dear Parents, 

 Welcome to 4th grade! I look forward to an exciting year ahead. This year I will 
challenge, nurture, and motivate your child everyday in our classroom. I will foster a 
positive, bright, and uplifting learning environment with guidance from God. I will 
instill a constructive perspective during our educational journey through 4th grade, 
which will encourage your child to value the importance of education and create a 
habit of life long learning.  

 A little bit about me: I graduated from San Jose State University with a BA in 
English Literature and a minor in Justice Studies. Additionally, I graduated from 
California State University of Monterey Bay with a Masters degree in Business 
Administration. I worked for the Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Office for 8 years before 
leaving to come here.  I have been a part of the Crossroads community for several 
years. My son, Rocco graduated from here in 2021. My husband, Coach Haney, is the 
Athletic Director. 

 Thank you for entrusting me with your child this school year and providing me 
with the opportunity to make an impact on their lives through the quality of education 
that Crossroads Christian School has to offer. I believe that open lines of 
communication between the parents, student, and teachers are key to promoting an 
educational climate that is conducive for learning. I will be sending you information 
throughout the school year regarding special events, projects, or updates in the 
classroom. I want to ensure you stay informed as your child’s success is a collective 
effort. Please feel free to contact me via email at ahaney@ccsmh.org (Email is the best 
form of communication for me) if you have any questions or concerns throughout the 
school year.  

Blessings, 
Mrs. Haney 
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